[image: image1.jpg]


[image: image2.jpg]INVESTOR IN PEOPLE



    

Haslingden High School

300 Club

Dear Colleague
Haslingden High School successfully runs a ‘300 Club’ which helps to raise extra funds for the school.  The 300 Club is a simple number draw, rather like the Lottery, that is open to all parents, carers, staff, governors and friends of the school.

A number can be purchased for £2.00 per month.  You can purchase more than one number – subject to availability.  Half of the money collected goes directly to Haslingden High School.  The remaining money provides three equal prizes each month and one Grand Christmas Draw.  This is usually around £600!
Our aim is to have all 300 numbers taken up.  This would then increase the monthly prize figure.

Each month three numbers are drawn during school assemblies or events.  The lucky winners are then sent their winning cheque.  The odds of winning are greater than that of the Lottery!

We would appreciate your support with the 300 Club.  If you are interested in joining the 300 Club then please complete and return the slip along the with bank mandate form as soon as possible and you will be entered into the next draw.

Many thanks for your continued support, and Good Luck!!

Please return completed forms to me by email at ptfa@haslingdenhigh.com.  Alternatively, post the paper forms to myself at the school address.
Kind regards, 

K Sieg-Hogg

Mrs K Sieg-Hogg
200 Club Secretary
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